THE
HARTFORD

October 12, 2021

Kelly Blackmon

Senior Deputy Fire Chief
Clark County Fire
Department

575 East Flamingo Road
Las Vegas, NV 89119

Dear Chief Blackmon,

The Hartford is pleased to support the Clark County Fire Department. In this capacity, The Hartford
has committed $20,000 to support fire safety education efforts and programming.

We ask that the funds from this grant be leveraged within one calendar year from the
grant date of October 12, 2021 and to provide a formal report within this grant
timeframe as how the funds were leveraged. The parameters of this grant can be
customized to your individual needs, and may include, but are not limited to, fire safety
awareness and education within the community and local schools.

We ask that our company be referred to as The Hartford in any materials you publish regarding this
commitment and to have the opportunity to review prior publication.

We look forward to our ongoing partnership. On behalf of The Hartford and its Junior Fire Marshal
program, thank you for your commitment to keeping children fire safe.

Sincerely,

AP pA
! ﬂ,

Kathleen Weitz

Corporate Sustainability

The Hartford
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